
IMPORTANT RACE FOR THE CURE INFORMATION: 
All members who registered for Race for the Cure (even if you don’t plan to actually 

walk) will receive a race shirt package. 
 
Race packages and orders for Team New Prospect t-shirts and hoodies can be picked 
up in the Atrium of the Light Center on the following days and times:  
 

Tuesday, May 2, 2017 5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. and 
Wednesday, May 3, 2017 11: 10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

 
 These are the ONLY dates and times for distribution. 
 
If you are unable to personally pick up your package, you may send a representative. 
Your representative will be asked to sign their names indicating they have picked up your 
race package.  
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT NO RACE PACKAGES OR SHIRTS WILL BE AVAILABLE 
AFTER WEDNESDAY, MAY 3, 2017 OR ON RACE DAY, SATURDAY, MAY 13, 2017. 
 


